Kansas Coordinated Transit District Council

8823 4th Street, PO Box 838
Great Bend, KS  67530
March 5, 2019
Dear Vendor:

Posted are the amended vehicle specifications for our Courtesy Bid #001-19.  There was a lot of good discussion done on the Pre-Bid Conference that was held on February 26, 2019, and several changes were proposed.  The council did make some of these changes, but not all of them.  If there is something in the specifications that you cannot meet, please submit it as a bid exception.  All bid exceptions will be reviewed and considered for acceptance by the council.  
Please make sure that you submit all the necessary documents with your sealed bid.  This includes (but not limited to) the signature sheet from the courtesy bid notice, the signature sheet from this spec. amendment, vehicle build specifications (if applicable), and all required certifications. 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (620) 842-5104 or sekrom@sunflowerdiv.com.

Sincerely,

Sarah Krom
Chairperson, Kansas Coordinated Transit District Council

cc:  Kelly Broxterman, KDOT Bureau of Transportation Planning
